
 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 6 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 14th June 2019 

 

Upcoming events:          

 

 

Year 6 Attendance this week 

As a school, we are aiming to achieve 

an attendance target of over 97%.   

6.1:  98.33% 

6.2:  99.29% 

6.3:  96.54% 

Well done to 6.2! 

Students of the Week: 

(6.1)  Stacey & Catherine 

(6.2)  Queensilla & Raz  

(6.3)  Ameerah & Fatima 

The following girls achieved 90% or more in 
Accelerated Reader quizzes: Adriel, Aamna, 
Husna,   Amina R, Renee S, Tyra, Samira, 
Zarah, Stacy and Nida. 

Writing Student of the Week 

The following girls were awarded with a  

£5 voucher for making the greatest pro-

gress in their Writinggroups.  

Selina,  Farwa 

Michalina & Inaaya  

 

 

School Photographs 

School photographs will be tak-

en next week on Tuesday 18th 

June.  Please ensure that your 

daughter is wearing the correct 

uniform, including hair decora-

tions in school colours. 

Year 6 Trip to the       

National Gallery 

The girls have really en-

joyed their visits this 

week, including one to the 

National Gallery, where 

we saw Year 5’s work in 

the Take One Picture exhibition as well as a 

number of other paintings that we have pre-

viously used in writing tasks. 

Our Music Soiree will take place next Wednesday, June 19th, from 4.30-5.30 in the Hall.  Pupils who are 

performing at the Soiree will be remaining at school from 3.30pm, in order to rehearse before parents and  

staff are invited to hear their performance. 

The girls know if they are involved in this event and all parents are invited.  

Windrush Celebrations  

We will celebrate our 

annual Windrush Day 

on Friday 21st of June. 

There will be a Carni-

val Parade and Carib-

bean Food Tasting  in 

the playground . Par-

ents are invited to the afternoon per-

formance from 2:40 pm. 


